Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Pat PRESLAR [PPreslar@waterboards.ca.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2007 9:24 AM

To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health; JAC21462@aol.com; Sthmp&3@aol.com; Chuck Headlee;
DAVID CHARTER

Subject: CONFERENCE CALL REMINDER

To remind:

Conference call for discussion of cleanup proposal for OSCA project B0O038,
1409-1417 12th Street Qakland

Oct. 17, 10 am
{916) 255-4044

Thanks
Pat

Pat Preslar

DFA

(9186) 341-5756

Fax (916) 341-5806

PLEASE NOTE: My e-mail address has been changed to ppreslar@waterboards.ca.gov.




